
DART Silver Line Update 

A City of Dallas biannual community meeting is currently scheduled at Texas A&M AgriLife 
Water Building (17360 Coit Road, Dallas, Texas 75252) on Thursday, February 9, at 6:30 PM. 
This biannual community meeting will be in-person and will review the progress of the DART 
Silver Line Regional Rail Project. DART and the design-build contractor will be on hand to 
outline the latest design and construction developments and answer questions. Also please 
note, masks are optional and will be available upon arrival. 

Be sure to be there to ask about road construction/closures that may impact your commute 
time or your normal driving routes. 

 


